
Addendum 2 

LA01/2019/0849/F 
1.0 Update 

1.1 The Planning Advice Note : Implementation of Strategic Planning 

Policy on Development in the Countryside was withdrawn by The 

Department for Infrastructure on 15th October 2021.  

 

2.0 Assessment 

2.1 The PAN has been quoted in paragraph 2.5 of the previous 

Addendum. As the PAN has been withdrawn, any reference to this 

Planning Advice Note may be disregarded.  

 

3.0 Recommendation 

3.1 That the Committee note the contents of this Addendum and agree 

with the recommendation to refuse the application in accordance 

with Paragraph 1.1 of the Planning Committee report. 

 

 


